Board Minutes November 15, 2021
San Angelo Dynamic Downtown Lions Club
P.O. Box 1401   •   San Angelo, TX 76902   •   P: (325) 942-6651

Attendees: 	Thomas Rodriguez, Keith Perrine, John Hancock, Richard Agee, Laurel Scott. Judy Agee, Brandon Archer, Dwayne Welch, Theresa Cain, Joe Guerra, Paul Stipanovic, Dan Anderson

Called to order at 12:08
PDG John Hancock led us in prayer

October minutes were reviewed, Laurel motioned and Thomas seconded to approve – passed

October financials were reviewed, Dick motioned and Thomas seconded – Passed

Air Races – PDG Keith advised there is a zoom meeting on November 18 to discuss with organizers, Keith advised there is local concerns getting necessary sponsors and the status is unknown.

Bus Benches – PDG Keith advised this has been cancelled, we will not get money for advertise.

Ramp projects – projects are still pending

Feeding Lighthouse for the Blind – Theresa advised we will feed the Christmas dinner on December 15 and asked for some help at 10:30 and serving will be at noon..

PDG Keith advise he had orders and money for over $800 thus far. Lion Noma is taking the lead to fill the baskets and have them for delivery on December 16.

Joe and Theresa discussed the Christmas boxes to be filled at the December 16 noon meeting. Special thanks to Dianna Cate for her generous donation of many items for these boxes.

Boss Lion advised on Christmas Party and asked Dick to advise all members by email. Club will pay for member and one guest.

PDG Keith and Laurel advised the stuffed Lions were purchased for noon guest speakers.

Outstanding youth was discussed with Nonie, Theresa and Jennifer coordinating the project with Feb 1 deadline on entrees and voting on Feb 17.

Pancake breakfast is December 4 at the Fort Concho stables, Theresa is looking for workers 
November 20 we will clean the grills at the Lighthouse

Angelo Campus Club has folded and $2730 was presented to our club. Keith and Tony Blair agreed and $910 checks were sent to Texas Lions Camp, Texas Lion Foundation and San Angelo Lions Charity.
Check was approved to PDG Keith for $115.71 for material for shelves in cage at eye glass building.
Club received a donation to run a full page ad for the state convention in Abilene this coming May.

Meeting closed at 12:40
					
Richard Agee, secretary	

 
